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NEWS RELEASE 

COLTON POLICE DEPARTMENT 
650 North La Cadena Drive, Colton, CA 92324 909.370.5000 / 909.370.5158 Fax 

Mike Hadden, Chief of Police 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Homicide 
 
From:            Sergeant R. Wilson 
 
Date:  April 2, 2019 
 
Time:  10:18 AM 
 
Location : 6th and H Street   
 
 

  
On April 2, 2019 at 10:18 AM Colton Police Officers responded to an area check for a man down.  
Colton Police Officers arrived on scene and located a victim near the rail road tracks suffering from a 
gunshot wound.  Colton Fire Department responded to the scene and pronounced the victim.  The 
investigation is ongoing at this time with the Colton Police Department Detective Bureau and the San 
Bernardino County crime scene investigation unit. 
 
Anyone with information is encouraged to Contact the Colton Police Department Detective Bureau at 
(909) 370-5000. 
 
 


